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worth a great deal more to its owner if the laws should be so
framed as to eradicate the evil. Such laws would permit the
sale of the mixed goods under their proper names, and thus
protect both the manufacturer and the consumer. It may
be added as an interesting item that chemists have not yet been
able to determine the exact chemical composition of the pe-
culiar flavoring of the maple.

Report of an Examination of a Forest Tract in Western North
Carolina, by Franklin W. Reed. Bulletin No. 60, U. S.
Bureau of Forestry.

This is a report of an examination of a forest tract of about
16,000 acres belonging to the Linville Improvement Company,
whose main purpose is to develop it as a summer resort. The
report suggests plans for deriving a revenue from the timber
on the tract, and at the same time preserving and even increas-
ing its beauty.
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